
 

 

Via Electronic Filing: psc@utah.gov 
 
June 7, 2022 
 
Advice Letter No. 22-2419-T01 
 
Mr. Gary L. Widerburg, Commission Administrator 
The Public Service Commission of Utah 
Heber Wells Building 4th Floor 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, Utah 84111 
 
Dear Mr. Widerburg: 

The 2nd Revised Tariff Sheet No. 31 that was filed on May 31, 2022 had an error in the Basic Feature 
rate.  The attached corrected 2nd Revised Tariff Sheet No. 31 contains the correct rate. Please 
substitute this 2nd Revised Tariff Sheet No. 31 for that previously filed. The Company has discussed 
this with the Division. A corrected redline copy is also attached. 

The proposed changes do not constitute a violation of state law or Commission Rule. Direct 
Communications Cedar Valley requests that this filing becomes effective July 1, 2022. 

Please call me at 509.777.0137 or e-mail me at Tym.Rutkowski@mossadams.com if you have any 
questions about the content or questions on the PDF filing. 

Sincerely, 

 
Tym Rutkowski 
Senior Manager for Moss Adams LLP 
 
 
Cc/encs:  The Public Service Commission of Utah (psc@utah.gov) 

Kip Wilson (Via E-mail) 
Michael Parrish (Via E-mail) 


